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Our Parents and Friends Group at Christ the King School have had another wonderful start to 
the year. We welcomed many new faces to our first meeting at the beginning of term, with 
lots of new and old parents joining the team. We always welcome new additions, so if you 
couldn’t make it to the first meeting, we would love if you could join us for the next.  
 
2023 was filled with lots of events. From Donuts on Sports Day, Pizza and cupcake special food 
days, Dress up Days. Our Mothers and Father’s Day events were again very well received and 
enjoyed by all. The school disco, which is a highlight of the children’s school year! Our wine 
drive and quiz night which are always a favourite for the parents and finishing of the year with 
our Carols on the courts and children’s Christmas Party. 
 
We again have a jam-packed calendar for 2024 

• Sports Day Donut Stall and Sausage Sizzle 
• Quiz Night 
• Mother’s Day stall and afternoon tea  
• Father’s Day Stall and afternoon BBQ  
• Wine Drive 
• School Disco 
• Colour Run 
• Special Food Days 
• Casual Clothes/ Dress up days 
• Christmas Party 

 
We had another successful year of fundraising last year and we managed to purchase lots of 
exciting new additions to the yard and learning spaces.  

• New Fence and screening for the Bike Racks 
• Additional Scooter Rack 
• Portable Sound System 
• Soccer Goals 
• Netball Rings 
• New Bins for the Yard 
• Planter Pots for Courtyard 
• New percussion Instruments 
• Donation towards the literacy program 

 
We have tried to cover all aspects of a child’s learning with our spending from literacy to 
fitness, music, and recreation. We hope each and every child benefits from the very generous 
donations from the CTK community.  
We look forward to another successful year of fundraising and friend raising in 2024. 
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